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Firstly, may I apologise for the fact that the autumn calendar states that October half-term is a fortnight long. Sadly, this is not the case. We break up for the October half-term on Wednesday 21st October. 








FRIDAY FORTNIGHTLY


SEPTEMBER 09





ECO-SCHOOLS - As part of our work involving children in thinking about how to make our planet sustainable we are trying to gain an Eco-schools award. Mrs Cox will be working with a group of children on activities in and around school. If you are interested in joining in please see either Mrs Cox or me and we will ‘snap you up!’. 


SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS - Thank you to everyone for the active kids vouchers you collected. We have today taken delivery of new netballs, discus, foam fliers, skipping ropes and sticky monster mitts, all purchased with your vouchers. I am sure that our children will enjoy using their new equipment. Thank you.


MRS PRATLEY’’S FOUR STARS! - We are delighted to report that our kitchen and cook facilities have been awarded four stars by the Environmental Health Officer. This is a very hard award to achieve and shows that our facilities and staff are first rate. Mrs Pratley is now aiming for five stars. Well done Mrs Pratley.


TESCO VOUCHERS - A belated thank you for the huge number of Tesco vouchers collected in school. We received a delivery of new ‘huff n puff’ and P.E. equipment in July and are now enjoying using everything. Thank you once again. Please remember that we are now collecting Morisson’s garden vouchers, Nestle box tops and The Times books for schools vouchers. All vouchers will find a welcoming home here!


CLASS 4 RESIDENTIAL TRIP - Class 4 have today arrived back from their residential trip, tired but happy. Photographs from their trip are available on � HYPERLINK "http://www.mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk" ��www.mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk�. Thanks to Mr Webb & Mrs Gilks for their hard work this week.


SCHOOL UNIFORM - Please could you ensure that all children come to school in the correct school uniform, even those in Class 1? Our children look very smart in their uniforms and it is a lovely way to ensure that we look and behave as a community. Please remember, uniform is available from the school office. 























NEW WILDLIFE POND & GROUND FORCE AT MICKLETON


Our pond will be dug on Friday 9th October. Please remember to send unwanted plants to school if you are splitting them for autumn. We are very grateful to Mr John Russell who will be digging the pond for us. Obviously our children will watch the process and will be able to get involved once the excavations have been completed.


We are organising our own ‘Ground Force’ day on Saturday 10th October from 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. This will coincide with the ‘pond digging’ on the 9th. If you are able to offer your services for any length of time then we would be grateful. We intend to sort the new wildlife area, clear out the grounds, weed, cut back etc. Then we can plan how to make the grounds even more beautiful. Tea and cakes will be provided so please don your wellies and bring your gloves for a fun day. 

















THE MICKLETON MOSAIC


We are delighted to announce that Ms Thurman will be making a ‘Welcome to Mickleton School’ mosaic with our children. This will then be sited on the front of the building.  All children have brought home a design sheet as we would like the design to be created by our own pupils. If you have any old crockery, tiles or buttons for us to use please bring them into school. We will then break them up and recycle them as a beautiful welcoming display. Thanking you in advance.











GOVERNING BODY – We are pleased to announce that Mr Richard Welford has been elected as our Chair of Governors. Dr Ian Hilton will remain as Vice-Chair; we would like to thank Dr Hilton very much for all of his hard work for our school. Please remember that our Parent Governors are Mr Welford, Mrs K Smith, Mrs Wallis, Mrs Reast and Mr Hutton-Attenborough.








Broadmarston Lane, Mickleton, Chipping Campden, Gloucestershire. GL55 6SJ
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CONGRATULATIONS


We are very pleased to have received a congratulatory certificate for the significant increase in our KS2 level 5 maths results. This is testament to the hard work by staff and children last year. We have also been asked to contribute to a discussion paper on improvement strategies; this is a very important document which will be shared with all schools in Gloucestershire so we are delighted. Well done everyone.








